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Friday, 17th November 2023 

 

 

To:  The Parents of students in Years 1-13  
 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings from Saint Mary’s.  

 
Please be advised that due to inclement weather it might be wiser for children to be 

at home. We will post work in GC.  

 
The school will be open for those children who are not able to be left at home. Please 

take the best decision for your child and stay safe.  

 
 

 

 

 

 

School Management 

 
 

 

TRN No. 100483609200003 


